

Councillor Phil Davies c/o Town Hall Brighton Street Wallasey Wirral CH44 8ED

11 December 2017

cc David Ball, Margaret Greenwood MP, Cllr Gerry Ellis, Keren O'Rourke

Re: Hoylake Village Life Proposals for a Hoylake Eco-Golf Resort, Wildfowl and Wetland Centre: an Open Letter

Dear Cllr Davies

Thank you for your offer to talk further about Hoylake Village Life's alternative proposals for an Eco-Golf Resort, Wildfowl and Wetland Centre following the public meeting in Hoylake on Saturday.

We are also grateful to David Ball for his offer of a meeting with senior representatives of the organisations we have consulted over the development of the concept, all of whom are willing to meet with WMBC; independent environmental consultants, WWT Consulting, RSPB, GEO and others.

Naturally, organising a meeting at this level will take some time to arrange and will involve some logistical challenges as the individuals concerned are based around the country.

Therefore, we believe it sensible to request a postponement of the planned Cabinet decision on funding strategy, due to take place next Monday, 18th December 2017, until after these meetings have taken place and until WMBC and key stakeholders have had an opportunity to scrutinise the alternative proposals in more detail.

We would be grateful to have your thoughts on this; we feel such a key decision cannot take place until WMBC have taken this opportunity.

Kind regards

Mark Howard and Julian Priest. Hoylake Village Life CIC